SEN UPDATE

| hope you are all keeping well. Vicky Ford, the Parliamentary Under-Secretary of State for
Children and Families, has sent a letter to Local Authorities to address Covid-19. Please find
a link to the letter on this page.

| want to inform you that Lincolnshire Council are continuing to support children and young
people with SEND. The council has made arrangements to complete ongoing assessments via
telephone and email contact, as many children will not be accessing educational settings. This
is for any assessments in process or due to be submitted. Along with staff from school, | am
continuing to complete documentation, which has been previously discussed with parents,
and will submit this as early as possible, so as not to delay any support your child may need
once school resumes. Take care and stay safe, Mrs Bates.



